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Edwardsville - Dave Young, director of sales with Simtronics, shows Dale Hagan, 
facilities supervisor at Mallinckrodt Pharmaceuticals (foreground), a simulation program 
for process industries during the Lewis and Clark Community College/Phillips 66 North 
American Process Technology Alliance (NAPTA) Midwest Training Expo on the 
college’s N.O. Nelson Campus in Edwardsville on Thursday. Industry professionals and 
educators from around the nation are attending the training expo designed to unite 
employers and educators in the Process Technology field. The North American Process 
Technology Alliance (NAPTA) is the standard–bearer of the Process Operations 



Technology (PTEC) curriculum and audits PTEC degree programs in North America 
and endorses those that meet its criteria. Lewis and Clark’s PTEC Program has received 
the highest NAPTA endorsement. Photo by S. Paige Allen; Lewis and Clark 
Community College photographer. For more information or a complete schedule of the 
conference visit www.naptaonline.org. To view or download photos from the event visit 
http://www.flickr.com/photos/lewisandclarkcc/
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